

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Golf Saskatchewan announces 2015 SAGE Scholarship Recipients

May 12, 2015

Golf Saskatchewan (GS) is pleased to announce the 2015 SAGE Scholarship Recipients. The Saskatchewan Academic and Golf Excellence (SAGE) Scholarship program annually presents scholarships to assist deserving member golfers in their pursuit of high school and post-secondary academic excellence. The successful recipients were selected on the basis of being a Golf Saskatchewan member, academics and sporting excellence.

- 1. Graham DeLaet Scholarship 1 (valued at \$1,500)
 - Justin Wood, Golf SK Public Player, Unity
- 2. Graham DeLaet Scholarship 2 (valued at \$1,500)
 - Kyle Wiebe, Golf SK Public Player, Kindersley GC, Madison
- 3. Golf Saskatchewan Scholarship (valued at \$1,000)
 - Matt Erickson, Saskatoon GCC, Saskatoon
- 4. Ron Young Memorial Scholarship (valued at \$1,000)
 - Garrett Blair, Golf SK Public Player, Lanigan
- 5. Kozy Scholarship (valued at \$1,000)
 - Daniel (Danny) Klughart, Moonlake GCC, Prince Albert
- 6. Cooke-Kinnear Scholarship (valued at \$1,000)
 - Cory Selander, Cooke Municipal GC, Prince Albert
- 7. Fletcher-Reid Scholarship (valued at \$1,000)
 - Corey Bailey, Rock Creek GC/Elmwood GCC, Shaunavon
- 8. Bill Gordon Memorial Scholarship (valued at \$1,000)
 - Drew Kocur, Royal Regina GC, Regina
- 9. Leddy-Heywood Scholarship (valued at \$1,000)
 - Zach Hurd, Cooke MGC, Prince Albert
- 10. Meredith MacPherson-Stalwick Memorial Scholarship (valued at approximately \$1,000)
 - Lisa Reid, Royal Regina GC, Regina
- 11. Dr. Garry Hayes Memorial Scholarship (valued at \$557.65 each)
 - Cory Sawchuk, Cooke Municipal GC, Prince Albert
 - Tanner Kirkland, Tisdale Riverside GC, Tisdale
- 12. Golf Saskatchewan High School Bursary (valued at \$400 each)
 - Carson Harcourt, Golf Kenosee, Kipling
 - Kayla Sawchuk, Cooke Municipal GC, Prince Albert

Two new scholarships are being awarded in 2015 based on from the direct funds raised at the 2013 Graham DeLaet Charity Golf Classic in support of Junior Golf in Saskatchewan that was held at the Willows GCC. This initiative is one of the exciting things Golf SK will be using the funds towards in the years to come. The basic premise is, Graham & Ruby DeLaet want to ensure there is a giveback to the junior golf in Saskatchewan.

For more information on our scholarship program or any of our other programs please visit the Golf Saskatchewan website at **www.golfsaskatchewan.org** or contact our office.

Yours in golf,

Bru C. Lee

Brian Lee

Executive Director Golf Saskatchewan